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MASFAP Annual Conference  

Update 

Earn Your FAAC Certification  

Earn Your FAAC® Certification – In-Person 
Prep Workshop! 

We are partnering with MASFAA to offer financial 

aid administrators an in-person workshop April 

22nd at Mohela in Columbia from 9am-4:30pm.  

Registered participants will receive a 

comprehensive set of preparation resources 
and complimentary access to the certification 

knowledge exam. Resources include:  

• Exam preparation guide for candidates 

• Self-assessment worksheet 

• Exam preparation workshop handouts 

• Practice exam and diagnostic report 

 

Cost: $300 (MASFAA members) | $400 (non-
members) – nearly 50% savings on exam & 

materials! Lunch provided. 

You can view more information, as well as 

register, by clicking HERE! 

Each workshop only has 25 seats available, so 

don’t miss out on grabbing your spot!  

If you have any questions, please feel free to 

reach out to MASFAA’s Professional Development 
and Advocacy Committee at 

masfaamatters@masfaaweb.org. 

The planning for our 2025 Annual Conference, 
scheduled for November 10-12, 2025, is 
officially underway! With our theme Sailing 
Forward Together: Embracing New Horizons and 
Leading With Resilience, we are charting a 
course for an inspiring and impactful 
conference.  

 

The Program Committee wants to hear from you! 
If you have a specific topic you'd like to see 
covered or interested in presenting a session, be 
on the lookout for a call for session proposals in 
the next few weeks. Keep the conference theme 
in mind as you brainstorm topics that align with 
our vision. We look forward to working together 
to create a meaningful and engagement 
conference experience!  

Volunteer for a MASFAP Committee 

We are still seeking 

volunteers for our MASFAP 
committees and would love 

your participation! Please 
take a moment to sign up 
and get involved for one (or 

a couple) of our 
committees! To volunteer, sign in at 
www.masfap.org, click on Financial Aid 

Administrator, and select Volunteer.  

Share Your News for the Next 

MASFAP Newsletter 

The Communications Committee is preparing 
for the next edition of the MASFAP Monitor, set 
for release in mid-April and we need your input  
to make it the best yet!  

 

1. Office News—Do you have updates to share? 
This could include awards, promotions, 
births, marriages, trips, or any other exciting 
news. Feel free to include pictures! 

2. Getting to Know You—for our fun Q&A 
section, send a quote answering this 
question: What do you do to unwind after a 

hard day’s work?  

 

Please email your responses and any 
accompanying photos to 
Melissa.Findley@moslf.org by April 10. We look 
forward to featuring your stories and insights!  

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.masfaaweb.org%2Fevent-6109671&data=05%7C02%7Cmelissa.findley%40moslf.org%7Ce85e3e5337184d0a1b4908dd6b1899c1%7Cafadbc31529e42fa9e3e73927572366a%7C0%7C0%7C638784475595551338%7CUnknown%7CTWFpb
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